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Half Term  
This week is the last week of this 

eight week half term.   

 

Don’t forget that we have an inset 

day on Monday 2nd November so 

the school will re-open to pupils on 

Tuesday 3rd November.   

 

We hope that everyone has a safe 

half term.  

We would like to 

mention and 

congratulate the 

pupils who     

received the first 

Autumn term 

‘Head Teacher Award’ on Friday 

16th October, for excellent           

attendance and attitude to their 

work.  

 

F2A - Ella Anderson &  

Maisy Thompson  

F2L - Zachary Owen & Isla Kelly  

1JH - Evie Harrison & Kaci Allen  

1LP - Freddie Armitage &              

Olivia Fidler  

2BP - Lily Cox & Rosie Hurt  

2KB - Sienna Hulait &  

Amelia Wallage  

3GS - Poppy Hobson &  

Jake Bossingham  

3LT - Amelia Ward & George Green  

4ES - Lola Collingwood &  

James Unwin  

4MS - Elliott Ball & Emmie Mercer  

5LW - Liam Preece & Serish Kosar  

5MM - Evie Guest & Frankie Guest  

6ER - Kian O’Brien & Dior Glossop  

6SO - Lilly Hince & Lily-Mae Walker  

Head Teacher 

Award Staffing Update 
It is with great regret 

that I must  inform you 

that after working at 

Wickersley Northfield 

Primary for 22 Years 

Mrs Gamble (HLTA) has decided to 

retire.  Her last  working day will be 

this Friday 23rd October.  I am sure 

she will be missed by lots of staff,  

pupils and parents and that we 

would all like to wish her all the best 

for the future.   

 

This Friday will also be 

Mr Simpson’s 

(caretaker) last day 

at Wickersley      

Northfield before he 

takes up his new position at        

Woodsetts Primary another school in 

our academy.  Mr Simpson will also 

be missed from our school and we 

wish him the best at his new school.   

 

Mr Hayden the current caretaker at 

Anston Brook Primary will be moving 

to our school and Mr Young from 

Kilnhurst Primary will also be            

supporting our school until the new 

caretaker starts at Anston Brook.       

Nuts  
We need to respectfully remind    

parents and carers NOT to provide 

their children with any nuts or nut 

based products, such as nutella in 

their lunchboxes.   

 

We have pupils in school with a nut 

allergy! 

Gold Award 
A huge WELL 

DONE to Edward 

Kemp and  

George Baggaley 

who have both 

achieved their gold 

awards on  

Mathletics.   

Flu Vaccine  
Miss Ross emailed a link to all our 

parents in F2 to Y6 about the school 

nasal flu vaccine.  Please, click on 

the link sent to give/not give      

consent to your child receiving this 

years nasal flu vaccine in school.   

 

The link 

will close 

on 4th 

November 

2020.  

 

If you 

have any 

problems 

accessing 

the link/

consent 

contact 0333 358 3397 (option 7).  

 

The pupils will receive their nasal 

vaccine on 12th November 2020.   

 


